
From: Sybil Madison  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 12:27 AM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Celia Meza 

Subject: acceptance of invitation to conference dinner 

 

Hi Steve, 

I am attending the 25th Anniversary Founders Dinner at the SEL Exchange conference, a national 
event put on by the Collaborative for Academic Social and Emotional Learning (CASEL).  The SEL 
Exchange conference is an opportunity for professionals who focus on social-emotional learning to 
connect, learn, and share research and practice.  The dinner that I'm attending occurs on the first night 
of the conference and honors the founders of CASEL.  The dinner is from 5:30 to 9pm on October 2, 
2019.  I am attending on behalf of the Mayor, who is unable to attend.  I received a complimentary 
ticket valued at $125, courtesy of CASEL.  I am attending the event alone. 
Please let me know if there is any other information that you need from me. 
Best, 
Sybil 

 

 

 

Sybil M. Madison, Ph.D. 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
 


